
 

 

What a wonderful turnout to yesterday’s EDM Fun Fair! Thank you to all who attended, and in 
particular, those who volunteered their time to make this a successful event for our school 
community. It was wonderful to see so many families in one place last night. 

This is the time of year we look back and celebrate all of this year’s wonderful                   
accomplishments. This hard work is thanks to our committed staff, supportive school       
community and of course, our students’ dedication to learning. Thank you for taking the time 
to be involved in your child’s learning. 

To show our gratitude, the staff would like to invite our school community to a Parent (and 
grandparent) Appreciation Tea on Thursday, June 9 at at 8:20am in the library. If you are 
unable to attend, I will also be standing outside to offer coffee and treats to parents     
dropping off their children in the parking lot. Don’t forget your travel mugs that day!  

We are bringing back our annual school-wide Miracle Beach excursion! This will be taking place 
on Monday, May 30. We are hoping many parents are able to join us.  

Another school-wide event taking place next week is the Bike Rodeo. On Thurs, June 2, we 
are encouraging all students to bring their bikes to school in order to take part in bicycle  
stations with their class. This takes place during Go By Bike week which is May 30-June 3.  

As we bid farewell and good luck to the grade 5 students moving on to École Phoenix, we look 
forward to welcoming our new kindergartens who will be starting in September. We are     
already putting together plans for the upcoming school year. It is an exciting planning time 
and the possibilities seem endless! 

On behalf of the staff at Ecole des Deux Mondes, we wish you a safe and fun-filled summer.  

Bonnes vacances! 

 

Warm regards, 

Nancy Hwang 

851-7th Avenue 

Campbell River, British Columbia 

V9W 4A3 

Telephone:  (250) 286-0511 

Fax:  (250) 286-0938 

EDM Email: edm@sd72.bc.ca 

PAC Email:  edmpac72@gmail.com  

Website:  École des Deux Mondes 
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Chez nous à l’école (L’appartenance au cœur de notre communauté) 

Our School is Our Home (Belonging is the Heart of Our Community) 

We, the school community, will provide a safe, supportive, bilingual            
environment which challenges and encourages all students to strive for their 
personal best as responsible lifelong learners. 

À l’École des Deux Mondes, nous, la communauté scolaire,   fournira un     
environnement sécuritaire et ce, dans un milieu sain, bilingue et créant des 
défis aux élèves en les encourageant à faire de leur mieux afin de devenir  

responsable de leur apprentissage pour toujours. 

 EDM PAC Meeting   

June 9th ~ 07:00   

 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/edm


June 

2022 

~ 

MADELYNN H. 

SHAY K. 

PARKER L. 

FLO R. 

JACKSON T. 

LILY I. 

 BRANTLEY H. 

CAELEN L. 

 LEYTON T. 

 NIKOLA F. 

 WESTLEY L. 

LACEY P. 

BLAKE S.  

Gavyn M. 

Scarlett B. 

Levi T. 

 

COVID Rapid Antigen Tests 

The Ministry of Education has provided one box 
of five COVID Rapid tests for each student. 

They are still available for pick up through the 
office.  A signature from a parent/guardian is 
required. 

Merci! 

ARE YOU MOVING OR CHANGING SCHOOLS? 

If you are planning on moving or changing schools for next year, please let 

us know as soon as possible. 

We are already looking at class configurations for the next school year and 

this information is very helpful. 

Merci! 

BUS PASS APPLICATION FOR 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

Students who require bus transportation for 2022-2023 and are eligible based on 

the walk limits, as well as students who require special needs transportation, must 

apply online for a bus pass.  In order to have your bus pass application processed 

by the first week of school in September, parent/guardians are asked to apply by 

June 24, 2022. 

Student Transportation (sd72.bc.ca)  

SD72 Student School Bus Pass Application - 2022-2023 (office.com)  

PLACEMENT CONSIDERATIONS FOR  

2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR 

Educators dedicate significant time and place careful thought when 
placing children in classes. Many factors influence these decisions. In 
an effort to ensure that all students are placed in appropriately     
balanced classrooms, we use criteria such as age, strengths and 
stretches, special learning needs, gender, social groupings and teacher 
recommendations. If there is something you would like us to consider 
when placing your child in a class, please email our administrative    
assistant, Mme Karry, at edm@sd72.bc.ca  to ask for a placement  
considerations form. Please return form to office (in person or email 
edm@sd72.bc.ca) no later than June 10, 2022. 

 

School Supplies for 2022-23 

Kindergarten to grade 4 EDM parents, 

Once again, we are asking students to pay 
$35 for 2022-23 school supplies.  

Our preferred form of payment would be 
by etransfer to: 
ecole.deuxmondes@sd72.bc.ca . Please be 
sure to include your child’s/children’s 
name(s) and the words             
SCHOOL SUPPLIES in the notes  section 
of the transfer. 

If you prefer, we can also accept cheques 
or cash. Payment can be given to our admin-
istrative assistant, Karry, if you choose this 
form of payment. 

  

SILK SCREENING UPDATE 

Unfortunately, due to a small                   

manufacturing glitch, we will get the 

silk screening items to you as soon 

as we can. 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/page/150/student-transportation
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qaM5PNSCWEiOpF-a5W9ThvV54bDAmwFMtzH6__slgPVURDBIN0xVQVc5VEJMMDRJRU84QUlaTFk3Vi4u
mailto:edm@sd72.bc.ca
mailto:ecole.deuxmondes@sd72.bc.ca


GoByBike Week ~ May 30-June 3 

 

We are encouraging families to bike to school, even if it is just a portion of the way. The 

parking lot will be closed for the Go By Bike Week and students will have the opportunity to 

bike during recess. 



Bike Rodeo Thursday, June 2nd, 2022 

8:30 to 12:15 
 

This year the EDM PAC is hosting this year’s bike rodeo. Students will move through different 
bike handling and bike safety stations. This is a great opportunity to have our students’ bikes 
tuned up and looked over, helmets fitted and bike safety reviewed. 

All students are encouraged to bring a bike on June 2 to participate. 

For this event to take place we need parent volunteers to help run each station, help with 
helmet fitting and bike maintenance. Any parents with bike maintenance experience are    
especially needed. Please bring and tools, bike pumps, or work stand as needed. There is a 
sign up poster in the main entrance way for parent volunteers or you can email                    
edmpac@gmail.com.  

Also, a reminder that Mon. May 30 – Fri. June 3 is Go By Bike Week. We are encouraging 
everyone to ride their bike to school (or even part of the way). Classes will have a chance to 
ride during recess as we close off the parking lot for Go By Bike Week.  

mailto:edmpac@gmail.com


PARENT APPRECIATION DAY! 

JUNE 9TH ~ 8:20 - 8:45 AM 

The staff at EDM would like to thank all the parents for their continuous support, enthusiasm, and           

dedication to making our school community a safe and happy place. Please join us for breakfast treats, 

coffee, and tea. If you’re in a hurry you can grab something to go at our “drive-thru” in the parking lot. 

Please bring your own travel mug.  

Please note this event is for parents and guardians only. All students can play outside while 

their parents enjoy this time.  

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART ~ HEART AND STROKE FOUNDATION OF CANADA 

Hello EDM families! ️  

As part of our PE program this year, we are of course jumping rope! This is good fun and good for us too. 

  We will skip in PE but we also wanted to come together as a school for an active celebration - what better 
reason than Jump Rope for Heart?! All students will jump and enjoy the celebration, plus families have the 
option to make a donation to the Heart and Stroke Foundation if they wish! Donations can be made online 
using this link to our EDM jumping celebration (no login necessary, just choose your amount):  

 Jump Rope for Heart - Heart and Stroke Foundation of Canada  

 If your family prefers to send in a cash donation, we will collect those and add them to our EDM donation to 

the Heart and Stroke Foundation.  

Again, there is no obligation to make a donation, all children will have the same fun experience regardless of 

donations. It is simply an option if you wish.    

Merci beaucoup!  

Mme L   

LIBRARY REMINDERS 

• The last regular classroom book exchanges this year will take place the 
week of June 6th to 10th.   

• All student books will be due back to the library by Friday June 17 at the 
latest.  

• Signed “Summer Reading Program” permission slips will be due back to 
the library by June 17th.  Watch for forms coming home. 

• VIRL librarian will be visiting our school to talk about “Summer Reading” 
programs at the VIRL on June 21st. Presentations will be about 35 minutes for 
a group of two similar level classes at once.  

• Students will be able to check out books for the summer, during the week 
of June 20 to the 24th.  I will post a few options for sending your students down 
to the library to get their summer books.  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure-support.heartandstroke.ca%2Fsite%2FDonation2%3Fidb%3D128309779%26df_id%3D3203%26FR_ID%3D7760%26mfc_pref%3DT%26PROXY_ID%3D89963%26PROXY_TYPE%3D22%263203.donation%3Dform1%26consID%3D135760


A huge thank you to all of you who supported our food drive for the Campbell River Food Bank and our       
sunflower sale in support of the Haem?alas Community Kitchen!!!! It was very successful and the class is     
extremely proud of their contributions to the community and helping to provide some relief to people         
experiencing poverty and homelessness in Campbell River. Together we raised $174.00 for the Community 
Kitchen and gathered 378 food items for the CR Food Bank!  

Thank you!! Merci!! Gilakas'la!  

From Mme Anna's grade 2/3 class! 

MME ANNA’S CLASS 

FOOD DRIVE AND SUNFLOWER SALE IN SUPPORT OF THE 

COMMUNITY KITCHEN 



 

MME FLOUCAULT’S 

CLASS 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 30 31 1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 

 

18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30   

June 2022 

May 30– June 5 Go By Bike Week 

Mme Anna’s Class 

@ Food Bank 

Parent 

Appreciation 

Jump Rope 

For  

Heart 

Gr 2/3  
Musical 

Performance  
For School 

Gr 4/5 
Entrepreneur  

Fair  

Gr 4/5 
Scavenger 

Hunt 

Grade 5 
Farewell 

10 am 

Gr 4/5 
Outdoor 

Pool 12-1pm 

Mme Davis, Mme 
Kennedy & Mme 

Floucault’s Classes 
Hagel Park 

St Jean 
Baptiste 

Celebration 

Gr 5 
Visit Phoenix 

Gr 4/5 
Strathcona 
Park Lodge 
~Day Trip~ 

Hot Lunch 
Smith & Lee 

PAC Meeting 

7 pm 

Administrative 

Day 

Staff at School 

Hot Lunch 
Boston Pizza 

Hot Lunch 
Subway/ 

McDonald’s 

Hot Lunch 
DQ/McDonalds 

BIKE RODEO  

• September 6th ~ Return to School 

Gr 4/5 
Classes Biking 

To  
Sportsplex 

Indigenous Peoples Day 

Celebration Organized by 

Karen Evans 

VIRL Librarian 
Talking to all 
Classes 

Early Dismissal 

Summer  

Book  

Sign Out 

Last Day For Books 

Return To Library 

Gr 5  

Recorder Club 

2-2:30pm 

Gr 5  

Recorder Club 

2-2:30pm 

Gr 5  

Recorder Club 

2-2:30pm 

Gr 5  

Recorder Club 

2-2:30pm 

Gr 4  
Chess Club 
10:30-11:00 

Gr 4  
Ukelele Club 
2:00-2:30 

Gr 4  
Chess Club 
10:30-11:00 

Gr 4  
Chess Club 
10:30-11:00 

Gr 4  
Ukelele Club 
2:00-2:30 

Gr 4  
Ukelele Club 
2:00-2:30 

Gr 4  
Chess Club 
10:30-11:00 

Gr 4  
Ukelele Club 
2:00-2:30 

Gr 4  
Chess Club 
10:30-11:00 

Gr 4  
Ukelele Club 
2:00-2:30 




